
The You Stay, We Pay Program is a financial incentive program to help you choose 

Fort Worth for your next meeting. We know you love our connected, walkable downtown, our local western 

heritage and cultural event spaces. This offer is available only through the Fort Worth Convention & Visitors 

Bureau when you plan your 2015 or 2016 meetings in Fort Worth and go definite by September 30, 2015.

For more information, contact Melanie Hoover at MelanieHoover@FortWorth.com

facebook.com/Ft.Worth twitter.com/VisitFortWorth

Plan your meeting now at FortWorth.com/YouStayWePay

COOL REBATES FOR HOT DATES

Discover Fort Worth


